
 
 

 

THORNHILL AND NORTH TERRACE WATER SYSTEMS 
WATER RESTRICTIONS NOTICE 

 
Attention Residents of the Thornhill and North Terrace Water Systems 
 
WATER RESTRICTIONS ARE IN EFFECT 
 
Please be aware that until further notice, watering restrictions are now being implemented due 
to increasing demands created with warmer weather. 
 
Residents are reminded that under these restrictions, irrigation of lawns and domestic gardens 
is permitted only once per week between 4 a.m. to 8 a.m. and 7 p.m. to 10 p.m. or by hand 
watering at any time. During this temporary water restriction period, please refrain from washing 
exterior surfaces of buildings, driveways, vehicles, patios or other hard landscape surfaces and 
filling or adding water to swimming pools. 
 
For current updates on this restriction, please see our website at www.rdks.bc.ca   
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 

http://www.rdks.bc.ca/

